
 

February 19, 1921 
Grand Junction, Colo. 
 
The Commissioners having been all duly notified, a special 
meeting was called at 9:00 A.M. with acting Mayor Garber 
presiding. The following Commissioners were present: Garber, 
Whittaker, Blackstone, Peck. City Attorney Tupper was also 
present. Commissioner Cherrington was absent. Mr. Sharer, 
representing the Grand Junction Town and Development Company, 
B.C. Fox, Fred Coe, J.H. Rankin, J. Measurers Sterling Lacy, 
Frank Dean, Charles Adams, Walter Walker, and others were 
present. 
 
Acting Mayor Garber stated that the purpose of the meeting was to 

decide what reduction on tax certificates, held by the city, 
could be made to the Grand Junction Town and Development Company. 
 
After much discussion both pro and con, it was decided to 
investigate further before rendering a decision. 
 
On motion of Commissioner Whittaker, seconded by Commissioner 
Peck, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
City Clerk 
 


